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[Country] 

DNV GL  

Industry Solutions 

Holywell Park 

Ashby Road 

Loughborough 

LE11 3GR 

Tel: +44 203 816 5931 

 

Date: 

9th April 2018 

 Our reference: 

1st Draft AUGS for 2018/19 

   

 

Dear Colleague 

 

During the consultation process of for the First Draft AUG Statement for Gas Year 2018/19, a number of 

responses were received.  The comments received and the AUGE responses are now published on the 

Joint Office of Transporters website. 

 

In addition, during the presentation of the AUGS in February, there was a question concerning the 

consumption calculation success rates.  Details of the results of this are also provided in an 

accompanying letter. 

 

The responses will be presented and discussed at an industry meeting on 17th April. 

Sincerely 

for DNV GL 

 

Clive Whitehand 

Head of Section, Solution Development 

 

Direct: +44 203 816 5931 

clive.whitehand@dnvgl.com 


